
May 23, 2025                    via electronic mail    

    

    

  

Johna Forward 

HSC Lake City South, LLC 

805Trione Ave. 

Daphne, AL 36526 

  

   

 Re: SDP250306   

     

Mr. Jones,  

    

Please use this letter as notification that your application, SDP250306, as submitted on 

March 27,2025 involving parcel #30-4S-17-08874-001 was approved on May 22, 2025 

by the Columbia County Planning and Zoning Board.  

  

    

    

    

    

Louie Goodin     

County Planner     

Columbia County, Florida    


